
 
 
Notice of availability of Tax Form 1095-C Employer-Provided Health Insurance ODer and 
Coverage 
 
Starting with Tax Year 2024, employers are no longer required to send employees a paper 
Form 1095-C. If you wish to receive this form, please contact the district oDice either by 
mail, email or phone: 
 
Peru Elementary School District 124 
1800 Church St 
Peru, IL 61354 
jsonnenberg@perued.net 
815-223-1111x 5 
 
We will provide you with Form 1095-C within 30 days. 
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